
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

 
  

 

 
 
 

        
             

       
                 

           
 

                     
 

 

 

 

> 
Friday, 2 July 2021 2:12 PM 

Olding, Marianna 

From: Leong, Anthony <
Sent: 
To: Hyde, Matthew; Holland, Gideon 
Cc: King, Stephen; Plain, Stewart; Lattimore, Ralph; Sharkey, Jane 
Subject: RE: Request for feedback: Competitive Neutrality - Australian Business Growth Fund Draft Report 

[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive] 

OFFICIAL:Sensitive 

Hi Matthew 

Thank you for sharing the draft report. We will review and provide any comments by the requested date of 
Friday 16 July. 

Regards 
Anthony 

ANTHONY LEONG 

D | E 

AUSTRALIAN PRUDENTIAL REGULATION AUTHORITY 
1 Martin Place (Level 12), Sydney, NSW 2000 
GPO Box 9836, Sydney, NSW 2001 
T 02 9210 3000 | W www.apra.gov.au 

From: Hyde, Matthew < 
Sent: 

King, Stephen < >; Plain, Stewart < 
>; Leong, Anthony < < 

<

Holland, Gideon < 
Friday, 2 July 2021 12:37 PM 

To: > 
Cc: >; Lattimore, Ralph 

>; Sharkey, Jane 
> 

Subject: Request for feedback: Competitive Neutrality ‐ Australian Business Growth Fund Draft Report 
[SEC=OFFICIAL:Sensitive] 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

OFFICIAL:Sensitive 
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Good afternoon Gideon 

Please find attached a confidential draft of the AGCNCO’s investigation into the competitive neutrality complaint 
concerning the Australian Business Growth Fund. 

We would be grateful if you would review the document and alert us to any factual inaccuracies you find. Please feel 
free to contact me if there are issues you wish to discuss. 

For your information, we have also provided a version to the complainant, the ABGF and the Treasury for feedback. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you and your colleagues for your cooperation and assistance 
with our requests for information during the course of this investigation. 

We request that any feedback is provided by COB Friday 16 July in order to incorporate it in the final report, which 
will then be published on our website. 

Kind regards, 
Matthew Hyde 
Australian Government Competitive Neutrality Complaints Office 
Productivity Commission 
4 National Circuit, Barton ACT 2600 
ph. | mob. | | www.pc.gov.au 

The Productivity Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and their continuing connection to land, 
waters and community. We pay our respects to their Cultures, Country and Elders past and present. 

This e‐mail and attachments (if any) is intended for the original addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient, any use or dissemination of this communication is 
prohibited. Please advise the sender by return e‐mail and delete this e‐mail. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 

This e-mail is intended solely for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed, and may contain 
secret, confidential or legally privileged information. 

If you have received this e-mail in error or are aware that you are not authorised to have it, you MUST 
NOT use or copy it, or disclose its contents to any person. If you do any of these things, you may be 
sued or prosecuted. 

If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately. 
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